
This year, all SMA members will receive a new SMA car decal with their renewal 
payment receipt. Please display the new car decal to identify yourself as an SMA 
member whenever you park your vehicle at the Alumni Medical Centre carpark. 

Life Members Ordinary and
Spouse Members

Student Members

Style It with the NEW SMA Car Decals

We don’t know what lies ahead but we can prepare for what may come. 
Help your patients plan ahead, through the Lasting Power of Attorney (LPA), 

so that their interests will be protected should they lose mental capacity.

For enquiries, please contact the SMA Secretariat at tel: 6223 1364 or 
email: OPG_LPA@sma.org.sg.

EVENT

SMA HELD an exclusive movie premiere of The Hobbit: The Desolation of Smaug 
at The Grand Cathay on the evening of 12 December 2013. We had planned this 
Members’ Appreciation Night as our way of saying thank you to our members for 
their continuous support throughout the years. 

		 The event was warmly received, with tickets sold below cost price snapped 
up within days. Two hours before the movie began, the cinema foyer was already 

bustling with excitement as participants patiently queued up to collect their 
tickets. Early birds also received vouchers to redeem complimentary packs 
of popcorn and drinks from the cinema’s food and beverage counter. In all, 

close to 600 people, comprising SMA members and their guests, turned up 
for the premiere.

	 The Desolation of Smaug was a truly entertaining movie. The night was made even 
more special for the SMA members, both young and old, as they got to enjoy the show 
in the good company of their loved ones. SMA hopes to hold a screening of the final 
film of the Hobbit trilogy, The Hobbit: There and Back Again at the end of this year. Look 
out for it!    

A Night at the Movies
By Faustina Yong
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